Janice Williams

From: Cray, Dale [Dale.Cray@dot.state.fl.us]

Sent: Monday, September 24, 2012 5:22 PM

To: Janice Williams

Cc: Miles, Neil; Johnson, Jefferson; Trippensee, Aaron
Subject: RE: EXISTING DRIVEWAY REQUEST

lanice

After going out to these two sites, it has been determined FDOT will need more information to make proper assessment.
I shall make contact with the number provided below. Thanks for the heads up on two projects. If you have any
questions are concerns please call.

Sincerely

From: Janice Williams [mailto:janice williams@columbiacountyfla.com]
Sent: Monday, September 24, 2012 11:24 AM

To: Cray, Dale

Subject: EXISTING DRIVEWAY REQUEST

GM DALE:

WILL YOU PLEASE ADD TO YOUR SCHEDULE TO DO AN EXISTING DRIVEWAY INSPECTION FOR G.W. HUNTER STATIONS:
PROJECTS UNDERWAY IS: FUEL DISPENSERS ADDED W.CANOPY......

A. 3818 N. US HWY 441 (441-N & 1-10 AREA) — 08-35-17-04907-002
B. 13776 US HWY 441-S - 03-65-17-09563-000..(CLOSE TO ELLISVILLE AREA)

I REMINDED MR. LAMBERSON IN THE DISTANT FUTURE TO MAKE THEIR REQUEST KNOWN THROUGH YOUR OFFICE..
YOU MAY REACH HIM @ 904.502.8044 FOR ANY CONCERNS/QUESTIONS.
THANKS AGAIN,

J&L



Janice Williams

From: Cray, Dale [Dale.Cray@dot.state.fl.us]
Sent: Thursday, September 27, 2012 5:13 PM
To: Janice Williams

Subject: RE: EXISTING DRIVEWAY REQUEST

Ms. Williams
Please except this a Final Inspection for the two existing Commercial Driveways for project location at 3818 N. US HWY
441 & 13776 US HWY 441-S for G.W Hunter Stations. The inspection was approved on 9-27-2012. If you need any further

information please call.

Thanks



